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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

January 22, 2013 

Mr. Mario C. Garcia 
Certified Mail 
Return Receipt Required 
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Three Valley Municipal Water District 
1021 Este Miramar Avenue 
Claremont, CA 91711-2052 Claim No. 7010 1670 0002 4238 0355 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AT MIRAMAR 
TREATMENT PLANT, 1021 ESTE MIRAMAR AVENUE, CLAREMONT, CALIFORNIA 
(ORDER NO. 93-010, Series NO. 030, Cl NO. 9290, FILE NO. 07-160) 

Dear Mr. Garcia: 

In a letter dated September 28, 2007, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional 
Board) informed the Miramar Treatment Plant (Discharger) that the subject discharge is 
regulated under General Waste Discharge Order No. 93-010, (Series No. 030), which specifies 
your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR) for Miramar Treatment Plant, Facility ID 
4B196700030. 

In a letter dated February 9, 2009, the Discharger notified the Regional Board that all 
construction-related discharges have ended. The Discharger requested termination of the WDR. 

Regional Board staff conducted the site visit on January 3, 2013, and determined that the 
Discharger's WDR termination request met the requirements. 

The coverage under Order No. 93-010, (Series No. 030), for the subject facility is hereby 
terminated with the exception of enforcement under the term of the permit. 

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Don 
Tsai at (213) 620-2264, dtsai@waterboards.ca.gov or the Unit Chief of Groundwater Permitting, 
Dr. Eric Wu, at (213) 576-6683, ewu@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~~e~1r 
Executive Officer 

Attachment: February 9, 2009 termination request. 
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February 9, 2009 

R WQCB-Los Angeles Region 
320 W. 4th St., Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Attention: Rebecca Chou 

Reference: Facility ID: 48196700030 
Miramar Treatment Plant 
1021 E. Ave., Claremont, CA 

Dear Ms. Chou: 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Xavier Alvarez 
Brian Bowcock 
David D. De Jesus 
Dan Horan 
Bob Kuhn 
John Mendoza 
Joseph T. Ruzicka 

GENERAL MANAGER/CHIEF ENGINEER 
Richard W. Hansen, P.E. 

Prior to the start of construction in late 2007 of a groundwater production well on its property in 
Claremont, the Three Valleys Municipal Water District (TVMWD) requested a Waste Discharge 
permit for incidental and process discharges during construction. The installation of the well 
was recently completed and all construction-related discharges had ended in mid-2008. 
Accordingly, TVMWD hereby requests termination of the WDRs and associated permit issued 
by the LA Regional Water Quality Control Board. 

TVMWD recently paid the invoice (Invoice No. 0814581) associated with this permit for the 
billing period covered by 7/ 1108 to 6/30/09. With the termination of the permit, the District 
would also appreciate all future invoicing to cease. If you have any questions regarding this 
request, please contact the undersigned directly by phone (909-621-5568) or e-mail 
(mgarcia@tvmwd.com). 

Sincerely, 

1021 E. Miramar A venue • Claremont, California 91711-2052 
Telephone (909) 621-5568 • Fax (909) 625-5470 • http://www.threevalleys.com 


